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Borough of Chambersburg 
A full service municipality in Franklin County 
celebrating over 65 years of consumer owned natural gas service 
over 120 years of community electric and a 
regional wastewater, water, and municipal solid waste utility 

 
 

CHAMBERSBURG WIDENS PARKWOOD DRIVE 
 
Chambersburg – Please be advised that Fayetteville Contractors will begin the Parkwood Drive Entrance Reconstruction 
Project on Monday, September 12, 2016. This is a separate but related project to the North Chambersburg Transportation 
Improvements Project, which is being undertaken by Chambersburg Health Services to build Parkwood Drive from St. Paul 
Drive to Grand Point Road. As a result of their construction, Parkwood Drive inside the Borough of Chambersburg needs to 
be widened. 
 
The project will demolish the existing concrete curb, sidewalk and handicap ramp along the east side of Parkwood Drive at 
the Norland Avenue intersection. A new concrete curb, handicap ramp and storm sewer system inlet will be constructed. 
 
Construction activity will take place between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. and is expected to be finished by Wednesday, 
September 14, 2016. 
 
During construction vehicle access from Norland Avenue onto Parkwood Drive to the Chambersburg Crossing Shopping 
Center and Sheetz will be prohibited; however, vehicle access from Sheetz onto Parkwood Drive to Norland Avenue will be 
permitted. 
 
The Chambersburg Police Department will be contacted for any vehicle that disobeys Street Closed signs and enters the 
construction zone. 
 
Vehicles accessing the Chambersburg Crossing Shopping Center are encouraged to use the signalized driveway off Norland 
Avenue near Red Robin. 
 
Vehicles accessing Sheetz are encouraged to use the driveway off Norland Avenue that is shared with Sonic. 
 
The Borough of Chambersburg apologizes in advance for this inconvenience and thanks business and vehicle operators for 
your patience while street construction work takes place. 
 
Please contact Phil Wolgemuth, Assistant to the Borough Manager at 717-261-3232 or pwolgemuth@chambersburgpa.gov 
with questions. 
 

 
 

 

Chambersburg is a unique community. Chambersburg supplies more services than any other municipality in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. In addition to typical 
town functions, Chambersburg is Pennsylvania’s only municipality supplying electric & gas. Chambersburg is 1 of 35 Boroughs to operate a municipal non-profit electric 
utility. Chambersburg is the largest municipal electric utility in the State, twice as large as the second largest, Ephrata, Lancaster County; and, the only one to operate 
generation stations. Chambersburg is 1 of 2 municipalities in PA to operate a natural gas utility. The other is Philadelphia, which does not operate an electric utility. 
Nationally, Chambersburg is 1 of 2,000 communities to have its own electric system and 1 of 800 communities to have a natural gas system but 1 of only about 50 to 
operate both. Chambersburg manages a regional water system, a regional sanitary sewer system (not through an independent Authority), and a new storm sewer 
utility; one of the first storm sewer utilities to form under the new Federal mandate to regulate stormwater.  
Chambersburg currently has 20,360 residents (2012). www.chambersburgpa.gov 
 
 


